
SLBT Update for the Week of September 30, 2019 

 

The update this week was delayed one day due to scheduling conflicts. 

 

The internal staff taskforce continues to review and discuss the proposed 
solutions provided by the Standley Lake Boating Taskforce. This group meets 
again on October 7. Additionally, the Tagging Subcommittee meets on 
October 7 to provide and review solutions specific to tagging. 

 

 

 

 

 


